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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

 

 

18 September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

YEAR 5/6 FOOTBALL FESTIVAL – MONDAY 25 SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

Our school has been invited to participate in a football festival on Monday 25th September 2023 at St 

Dunstan’s Jubilee Ground (Canadian Avenue, SE6 4SW). Our PE Coach, Mr Tientcheu, has selected 

your child to take part in this match. They will have the opportunity to meet pupils from other Lewisham 

primary schools and compete in a fun and friendly environment. 

 

We will be travelling by bus to St Dunstan’s Jubilee Ground and we will be back at St Mary’s by 6pm. 

 

Please make sure your child brings a personal named water bottle and appropriate PE kit to change into. 

The festival will take place on astroturf, so shin pads and either moulded studs or trainers are suitable. 

 

Please give your consent on ParentPay as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr M Wright 

Deputy Headteacher  
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